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Information Letter no. 23-2011 

 

URGENT 

 

 
Dear Member Federations, 

 

For the upcoming European Senior Championships in Sheffield (GBR) we can again 

through assistance of the FIE offer support for one participant per federation.  

 

To be able to calculate the amount for every federation we need your immediate 

reaction. Please send us until 17
th

 June 2011 your confirmation that you will 

participate in Sheffield. In general you can count on a support of around 550 EUR or 

more, depending on the number of federations who will have answered until 

17.06.2011. 

   

Please help by responding fast. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Max Geuter 
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